
As you know we were able to suspend any usual price rise for school meals for 

this academic year (2022/23). However, as costs continue to rise, we have had to 

review school meal costs for the forthcoming academic year.

We reviewed costs across the Trust, as we felt this was the fairest approach as 

some schools had not had any increases to meal prices for the last few years. 

From September 2023 we will be introducing a standard meal price right across 

the Trust. To allow us to align all our schools to this cost some schools will see a 

slight increase in meal costs, some a slight decrease, and for rest costs will 

remain the same. We wanted to reassure you that:

• We will continue to use the same quality products and ingredients

• We will keep the number of choices the same 

• We will keep our portion sizes the same

Remember every pupil in Key Stage 1 (Reception, Year 1, Year 2) is entitled to a 

FREE school meal.  Speak to your school office for more information.

You may be eligible to access FREE school meals which also unlocks additional 

funding for school - speak to your school office or visit our website for links to 

local council information.

School Meals Prices from September 2023

For Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic Primary

A school meal will cost £2.20 from September 2023

www.bccet.org.uk/chadwicks-kitchen


